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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 4th February 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our Changing States topic, the children will be performing an experiment on 

‘Condensation’. In order for us to complete this successfully, we require a number of small, clean, 

empty, plastic drinks bottles. 

 

If you have any spare that you would otherwise recycle or dispose of, please could your child bring 

them in school for Monday 10th February 2014. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued help. 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Miller                                                  Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher                                          Head Teacher 
 

 

 


